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This Week
A Message from Helen: I am sure that Christmas is already seeming like a distant 

memory and the New Year has not started out as positively as we might have hoped. 

Your understanding and co-operation have been so appreciated this week when 

everything has been constantly changing and there was no clear way forward. It does 

seem now that things will remain the same until at least February half term. Whilst all 

of us would prefer to be living, learning and working in more usual times, it will be good 

to be having so many of our pupils still accessing school, all be it for less time each 

week. Our curriculum will continue to run and teachers will support our pupils and 

families when they are learning at home and for those that we are not seeing, they will 

be making weekly contact. 

Working together we will get through this. 

Helen.

Yoimojis will return next week

Letters Home
Please check the news pages of our website at  for the latest COVID www.qe2school.co.uk

updates.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Kacey, Limes - Eating her lunch in the hall.

It’s The Grinch!
As part of the Christmas fun last term, Elms class enjoyed a visit from The Grinch!

http://www.qe2school.co.uk


Hub Igloo!
Students in Primary had lots of fun exploring the igloo that was built in our Hub area last term.
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